COVID-19 Update —July 1, 2020

Aloha Players,

We were very optimistic and hopeful we would be able to play this Fall when we last communicated.
However, as time progressed, we have learned the many uncertainties with COVID-19 and its effects,
especially as cases rise and Hawaii is re-opening tourism. Logistics for permitting has also presented
challenges. As a result, we have made the unfortunate decision to postpone our games this Fall season.
We will reimburse everyone who has paid during the Spring within 14 business days (or sooner).

We want to thank everyone for your support and understanding during this time, as it has not been the
easiest decision. We are still hopeful for the future when we can safely resume games next Spring 2021
— We miss our 808 Sports Leagues family! Until then, let us all play our roles in keeping our community
healthy — Stay safe and wear a mask!

Mahalo,

Yvonne and Erin Team 808 Sports Leagues



